
OXFORD	and	DISTRICT	CRIB	LEAGUE


ANNUAL	GENERAL	MEETING


TUESDAY	18TH	JULY	2023


LITTLEMORE	ROYAL	BRITISH	LEGION


AGM

Present:	Lorraine	Whipp,	Michael	Whipp,	Clive	Bushnell,	Trudi	Wain,	Nikki	Rudman,	
Darren	Kitching,	Pat	Walsh,	Sheila	Arundell,	Mick	Buckingham,	Norman	Bailey,	Colin	
Butler

Clubs	Represented:	Red	Lion	-	Marston,	Vikings,	Littlemore	Legion,	Catherine	Wheel,	
Cricketers,	Masons	Arms	and	Prince	of	Wales.

Apologies:	G	Roynon


Meeting	Opened:	7.05pm


Minutes	from	the	2022/23	Season	were	Agreed.	Proposed	by	T	Wain	and	Seconded	by	P	Walsh


Financial	Report	for	the	2022/23	Season	was	read	out.	Pat	Walsh	had	to	step	down	from	Treasurer	
during	the	season	due	to	family	reason	and	Clive	Bushnell	stepped	in	to	supply	tonight’s	report.


Finals	Night	at	the	Littlemore	Legion	was	a	Good	Night	from	the	feedback	received	on	the	night	and	
from	the	attending	participants	tonight.		L	Whipp	thanked	Mick	Whipp	and	Nikki	Rudman	for	doing	
the	Buffet.


Election	of	Officers	and	Committee	 	 	 Proposed		 	 	 Seconded


Chairperson:	 	 Lorraine	Whipp		 	 N	Rudman	 	 	 P	Walsh


Secretary:	 	 Clive	Bushnell	 	 	 }	 	 	 	 

				Web	Page	 	 Geoff	Roynon	 	 	 T	Wain	 	 	 	 M	Whipp

	 	 	 Nikki	Rudman	 	 	 }

Treasurer:

Committee:	 	 Trudi	Wain	 	 	 L	Whipp	 	 	 M	Whipp

	 	 	 Darren	Kitching		 	 T	Wain	 	 	 	 P	Walsh

	 	 	 Pat	Walsh	 	 	 L	Whipp	 	 	 D	Kitching

	 	 	 Mick	Whipp	 	 	 L	Whipp	 	 	 D	Kitching


Clive	will	contact	Debbie	from	Duke	of	Monmouth	as	she	may	be	interested	in	the	Role	of	Treasurer.

Colin	Butler	is	happy	to	help	at	Competition	Venues	but	not	stand	on	the	committee.


Honorariums

It	was	agreed	that	the	Chairperson,	Treasurer	and	the	3	Secretaries	would	receive	this.


Amendments	to	Rules

LW	outlined	an	incident	that	happened	at	a	competition	regarding	abusive	language	and	untoward	
behaviour	which	has	already	been	dealt	with	at	committee	level,	the	persons	involved	are	aware	of	
consequences	should	this	arise	again.		

All	persons	present	were	in	agreement	that	if	this	happens	in	the	future	teams	could	have	points	
deducted	and	if	it	occurs	at	any	competition	the	Officers	In	Charge	have	the	authority	to	cancel	there	



and	then	and	it	will	be	re-arranged	for	another	night	of	the	committees	choice.		It	was	concluded	
that	no	alterations	to	the	rules	would	be	made	but	any	further	cases	arising	would	be	discussed,	case	
by	case,	at	the	next	committee	meeting	following	grievance.


Registration	Forms	for	the	2023/24	Season	will	be	sent	out	from	Friday	4th	August	to	venues	by	C	
Bushnell	and	are	to	be	returned	to	him	no	later	than	Friday	25th	August	2023.		Season	will	start	on	
Wednesday	4th	October	2023.


Committee	meeting	date	was	set	for	Tuesday	5th	September	2023	at	Littlemore	Royal	British	Legion	
starting	at	7.30pm.


A.O.B


None


Meeting	Closed:	8pm


